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June 1, 2020 

 

Dear Colorado 811 Tier 2 Member: 

The Underground Damage Prevention Safety Commission is sending you this information to remind you of 

important deadlines for compliance with the One Call law and your obligations under this law. 

We strongly encourage you to begin this process by July 1, 2020, to ensure that you are converted by the 

December 31, 2020, deadline. 

Here are the highlights of this letter: 

● You must become a Tier 1 member by December 31, 2020, to comply with the One Call law.  

● In Colorado, the Underground Damage Prevention Safety Commission may request that Colorado 811 

provide a list of any Tier 2 members who have not converted to Tier 1 by January 1, 2021.  

● Any Tier 2 member who has not converted by January 1, 2021, is in violation of the law and may be 

subject to remedial action. 

● Colorado 811 can help you with becoming a Tier 1 member and understand 2021 ticket costs. 

● Contact the Colorado 811 Member Relations Department directly via email (member-

services@co811.org) or phone (303-232-1991).  

● The Tier 1 conversion process takes several weeks to complete; please plan accordingly. 

● Converted Tier 2 members will not be charged any fees in 2020; Fees begin in 2021. 

Sincerely, 

The Underground Damage Prevention Safety Commission 


